
Former Troopers Night Centennial Cocktail Party 
UPDATE! 

 

     In conjunction with the Division’s 100th Anniversary Gala festivities at the 

Hard Rock Casino in Atlantic City on October 2, 2021, our Association of 

Former New Jersey State Troopers (FTA) will be hosting a Former Troopers 

Night Centennial Cocktail Party at 7:00 p.m., Friday, October 1st within 

the Hollywood Ballroom.  Historically, our FTA Cocktail Parties ushered in 

many previous NJSP Annual Banquets and was highly regarded by all who 

attended.  As in the past, our party is open to all active and retired Jersey 

Troopers and Civilian Personnel.  This event will serve as a potential return to 

our annual FTA Cocktail Parties, recognize of our 2021 Former Trooper of 

the Year Recipient, Lt. George J. Wren, Jr., #3680 (Ret), and celebrate the 

100th Year Anniversary of our esteemed Outfit of Jersey Troopers.  Don’t miss 

out on this great opportunity to experience the friendship and camaraderie we 

all shared throughout our State Police careers. 

     On-line registration for the party has closed!  However, due to the 

expanded venue and in celebration of this momentous occasion, the Board of 

Directors has decided to permit “at the door” ticket purchasing and 

admittance.  Unfortunately, allotted hotel rooms at the Hard Rock Casino 

Hotel have been filled.  Rooms are still available at surrounding hotels in 

Atlantic City, should anyone wish to stay overnight.    

     If you are still interested in attending this historic party, please join us.       

Admission to the Former Troopers Night Centennial Cocktail Party remains 

at only $75.00 per person.   

My Sincerest Regards, 

Capt. Nicholas Soranno, #3065 (Ret) 

President – Association of Former New Jersey State Troopers 

 

 


